Hello again,

as it will be difficult for Dominique, Beatriz and maybe also Kati and Mariann to hand in the questions by January 11th, we will postpone all the deadlines by one week.

So the deadlines are the following:

by Friday, Janunary 18th: handing in the questions about sustainability, biodiversity etc. in the four partner countries (four questions for each partner country)
by Sunday, January 20th: the four questions have been chosen by each teacher (one from each country) and put online
by Friday, February 1st: the films (with the answers to the questions, four per country) have been put online

Hopefully this is okay for everybody.

Stefan and I are planning to finish the worksheets (for lesson one, the placemat activity and the taboo game) by the end of the year. Please make sure that you have filled in the word list by then.

Of course we still have an open ear for suggestions of all kind. 

All the best

Regine
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